
River Street Road Closure 
571 Diversion – 12th June 2025 to 18th July 2025

Due to River St & Bourke St roadworks the below Regular Route 571 
bus services will be required to divert away from River St & Bourke St 
intersection: 

6.10am 571 Inbound from Orana Mall will need to divert via left Siren 
St, right Roper St, left Bourke St where it will return to normal route. 

6.32am & 5.57pm 571 Outbound from Dubbo Square will need to divert 
via right Roper St, left Siren St, right River St where it will return to 
normal route.




